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The Innovative Learning Center (ILC) promotes a bi-weekly newsletter sharing
EdTech updates, IT news, workshops & webinars, and more with Tulane's faculty and
staff. 

Do you have news to share? Email ilc@tulane.edu for your info to be included
in an upcoming newsletter. 
Not currently receiving the ILC Newsletter? Subscribe today!  
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Coming March 17!

 

February

February 17, 2025
February 3, 2025

 

January

January 23, 2025
January 6, 2025

 

December

December 2, 2024

November

November 18, 2024
November 4, 2024

October

October 21, 2024 
October 7, 2024

September

https://t.e2ma.net/message/eifqyi/qfhvtz2
https://t.e2ma.net/message/qbafxi/qfhvtz2
https://t.e2ma.net/message/ihdjwi/qfhvtz2
https://t.e2ma.net/message/yxofvi/qfhvtz2
https://t.e2ma.net/message/6zz7si/mcgdnop
https://t.e2ma.net/message/m4h5ri/mcgdnop
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https://t.e2ma.net/message/y1zupi/mcgdnop
https://t.e2ma.net/message/i9evoi/mcgdnop


September 23, 2024 
September 10, 2024

August

August 26, 2024 
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